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I have been riding since 1986. We have always have some type of off road vehicle. I 

have had the pleasure to ride in Montana and Utah and Nevada and Arizona. 

All of these states have the ability to ride on the public streets and roads. But with 

certain restrictions. Most of the newer Side by Sides and quads have most of the 

required things needed. There are several companies making blinkers kits for all of 

them. I strongly support giving people the opportunity to ride them on the streets and 

roads. Thank you Kevin Bernhardt  


